LEDERLE LABORATORIES DIVISION

PEARL RIVER, NEW YORK + CABLE ADDRESS: LEDLAB - TELEPHONE: PEARL RIVER 801

February 16th, 1948

James A. McNalley, M,
304 Mellett Building
Canton, Ohlo

Dear Doctor McNalley:

I am in receipt of your letter of December 9th concevnipg Diopterin
(pteroyldiglutamic acid). Teropterin (pteroyltriglutamic acid) has
proven to be more effective than the Diopterin and we are now sending

that out instead.

We shall be glad to send you a supply of this material for clinical
trial and research without charge if you will fill in, sign and
return the two enclosed Food and Drug Adminigtration forms To me.
We are recuired to have these forms on file before sending out un-

released l1tems.

Suggestions for administration will be sent to you under separate
cover when the Teropterin is shipped.

Very truly yours,
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LEDERLE LABORATORIES DIVISION,
American Cyanamid Company
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Medical Director
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